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Agenda Item 
Item 6. H. – Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 

i. Dredging at the mouth of the River 

The LMRWD has not received an invoice for the cost to transport dredge material to the Vernon Avenue 

dredge placement site in Savage.  Estimated of the cost of the transportation was close to $116,000. 

ii. Private Dredge material Placement 

Payment for 2023 placement of material has been received from Savage Riverport.  The LMRWD has been 

notified that payment has been ordered by CHS and Cargill. 

iii. Vernon Avenue Rehabilitation and Culvert Replacement Project 

In October, the LMRWD received authorization for the project from the U.S Army Corp of Engineers under 

the Transportation Regional General Permit. The LMRWD conditionally approved the project for an 

individual project permit from the LMRWD at the November board meeting. At the end of November, the 

LMRWD received the final Architectural History Reconnaissance Survey Report from the 106 Group which 

concluded that no potential impacts were assessed for the project. In January, the 100% plans, bid package 

(project manual and specifications), and engineer’s opinion of probable cost was completed. The next step 

in the process is to advertise the project for bids. The LMRWD will follow the procedures laid out in MN 

Statute 103D.811. The project will be advertised online through QuestCDN.com, an online interface for 

bidding. Additionally, a bid notice will be published in the Star Tribune. After bids are opened, the LMRWD 

will award the project to the lowest responsible bidder. The Young Environmental plans to recommend that 

the project be completed by 10/11/2024. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 


